
 

 

 

  

  
  

 

 

 

 

                                                

Missionary Story with Intern Jesse  
on Wednesday Evenings 7pm-8pm                         

Kids will be dismissed from the cookout after 
the songs and meet in room 14! 

Newsletter                                          
September 2024 

Thank you, parents, for visiting your child’s class 
during our Open House -it was a success! Look 
ahead at the events lined up for fall. Save the 
Dates so your child doesn’t miss out! 

September 8th – AWANA Club Kickoff            
September 11th -Wednesday Fine Arts Class begins 
October 11th- Kid’s night Out -LIVE CLUE Game 

Thanks so much, 
Chanelle.pergande@brooksidebc.org 

 

Aria P, Caleb W, Emma D,          
Emma S, Sophia F 

If your child has a birthday and is not listed, please let us 
know we like to celebrate and give them a small prize! 

IS YOUR CHILD FEELING SICK?  

If your child is sick, please keep 
them at home. Every year we like 
to remind everyone of this policy 

that helps to prevent the spread of 
germs. 

        Fine Arts returns  

on September 11th 7pm-8pm 

Children ages 3 yrs. -6th grade can be a part of our 
Kids Choir. Performance dates will be handed out 
soon! We are excited about another fabulous year 

as we Worship, Grow and Create together! 

Before we continue our adventure in the Old 
Testament books of Exodus through Joshua, we will 

review our last quarter. We learned how God’s special 
people, the Israelites, came to live under oppression 

as slaves in Egypt. Through the captivity of His 
people, God revealed His power and plan over all 

creation. Understanding this, we can be confident that 
God knows us and has a plan for our lives.  


